
 

 
 

 

PRIORITY NOTICE FOR TOWN OF 

SEBAGO VOTERS 
 

Please be advised that as approved at the  

September 15, 2020 Board of Selectmen’s Meeting  

the Voting (Polling) Location  

for the November 3, 2020 General Election  

has been relocated from the Town Office Building  

(located at 406 Bridgton Road)  

to the Upper Level of the Town Hall Building  

(located at 418 Bridgton Road)  

(aka The Potter Gymnasium)  

from 8:00 am to 8:00 pm.  
 

 
 


